EDITORIAIL

 This is the fifth journal which the Club has published within
twelve vaars, and it is to be hoped that we can keep up this rate of
a journal everv two or three vears — indefinitely. In this issue I have
had the sunport of even more contributors than in 1965, and 1 hope
this pleasing trend will continue.

Since the publication of the last journal the Club has celebrated
its 75th anniversary with an exhibition and special articles in the press,
There has also been a fidl programme of meetings and excursions.  The
Club has continued its valuable survey of the flora and fuuna of the
Bocas istands with expeditions 1o Huevos and Chacachacare in 1963
and 1966, Ficld-work done on those occasions is reported in this
issue.

Plans for the future include participation in various proiccts, in-

cludine conservational and  educational  improvements, and we look
forward to a period of continued expansion in the Club's actviies.

R. P. ffrench.
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